
Important Reminder:
Watch for Your
Medicare ANOC Letter

Hi [First Name],

We hope you’re enjoying your summer! As we get closer to Medicare’s Annual Enrollment Period
(AEP), we wanted to remind you to keep an eye out for your Annual Notice of Change (ANOC)
letter, which should arrive by September 30.

Your ANOC is sent by your current Medicare Advantage or Part D plan and includes important
updates for the upcoming year, such as:

Changes in premiums, copays, or deductibles
Updates to your provider network or covered services
Formulary or prescription drug coverage changes

It’s a good idea to review this letter carefully so you can decide whether your current plan still
meets your needs for 2026.

If you have questions after reviewing your ANOC, we’re here to help you understand your options
during the Annual Enrollment Period (October 15–December 7).

Let us know if you’d like to schedule a time to talk.

All the best,

Stay Covered, Stay Confident.
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